Uniapac

Europe

Paris, 18/12/19

Dear Mr. Riccardo Ghidella,

Following the General Assembly of UNIAPAC International, | am very happy to nominate you as
a new member of the Executive Committee of UNIAPAC Europe.

I look forward to working with you for the year 2020.
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Best wishes,

Laurent Bataille

President of UNIAPAC Europe



